World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

assisting churches since 1971

November - December 2011

Dear Faithful Friends,

Darleen and I will be in Italy by the time you receive this prayer letter. Please pray that the Lord will go before us as we travel. We also covet your prayers for my Mom. Pray with us that the Lord will sustain her while we are away. She has been in a struggle for life for a long time now.

We want to thank you for your continued support of our family and ministry. It only seems natural as we approach the end of another year to reflect on the goodness of our Lord. There is no doubt that many of you pray for us on a regular basis. As a matter of fact, many of you share with us often that you do remember us as you pray. It strengthens us in the journey to know that you stand with us in this work. Your faithful financial support is a blessing, but to know that you pray for us is so important.

We have been very busy with missions conferences for the last several weeks. I stand amazed at the Lord's bountiful blessings on churches that are sincerely involved in getting the Gospel of Christ to regions beyond.

Brother O'Malley shared with me recently that World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions is now serving one-hundred missionary families around the world. This is a great blessing to me. More than forty years ago the Lord moved on Pastor Bill Wingard's heart to start this mission. Pastor Wingard's decision to move forward with this ministry has been a blessing to so many of us through the years, and we pray that it will be for many years to come.

The Lord willing, I will return to Myanmar in February for a conference and to speak at the college graduation. We work with Abraham Ram Lian Uk there. Please pray for his family as they have recently experienced the death of a brother. He left behind a wife and some young children.

Thank you again for your kindness to us.

In His Service, Danny and Darleen Whetstone